



NOTICE

24.06.2015

The Schedule of interview for the post of Office Attendant (MTS) has been changed.  Now the interview will be held on 20.08.2015 at 10.00 a.m. instead of 26.06.2015.  Candidates are requested to appear in the interview on 20.08.2015 (Thursday).  Other terms and conditions of call letter will remain unchanged.
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